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Attached to this update is our Countdown to Christmas, these
dates have also been added to the Mossend App diary.

We have been determined to ensure that Christmas resembles
some kind of normality for our children, however the events

planned and dates will be subject to change based on Covid-19
guidelines at the time.

The virtual pantomine is booked, however it relies on
streaming online which may mean that we have to split classes  
over a few days to avoid buffering. We won't know until we try.

The arrangements for Christmas parties are also attached, we
would ask that you let us know via the enclosed form if you

intend to collect your child at lunchtime. 

We all know it’s been a very difficult year, COVID19 has caused a lot of stress with isolating,
redundancies and family members becoming unwell. The staff here at Mossend Primary

School and Nursery Class would like to give a helping hand to our families before the festive
season.

 
We have been working alongside charities and with our own donations, to create food parcels
that we would like to share with our families. If this is something you feel your family would

benefit from, please get in touch with Mrs Wilson and Mrs Colquhoun in the school office
either by email or by phone.

 
If you let us know how many people are in your household and this will allow us to create a

parcel accordingly which we can either deliver your to your home or arrange a collection time
at the school. You can email – enquiries@mossend.n-lanark.sch.uk or call the school office on

01698 274905.  Please be assured that all requests will be dealt with in the strictest
confidence.  

We would like to thank Spirit Aid, St Vincent de Paul and Bellshill Testo 
for their generosity with donations.

Flu Vaccine Catch-up
The NHS team will revist on 15th December for
those who have returned their form, but were

absent on the first session. 

Food Packages

Countdown to Christmas

CAN YOU DONATE ANY
 OUTDOOR DECORATIONS?



Last week, our Nursery had a refit. We received a new kitchen,
new flooring and more floor space for our children to learn and

play.
Thank you to our families for their flexibility last week.

Teacher Update
Please note, your child may talk about
having a different teacher once every 2

weeks, this is not anything to worry about
and not related to staff sickness. It is simply
a change to the class teacher working time

arrangement in line with Covid-19 guidance. 

As you will be aware NLC entered Tier 4
restrictions. At this time PE needs to

remain outdoors and we have windows
open for ventiliation. Children should
come to school dressed appropriately.

Class teachers will be producing a second
newsletter to provide a general update on

learning across this term. These will be published
on our website and app on 18th December 2020.

Can you help with some loose parts for our children to paly with?

We are looking for plastic bottle lids and nuts
and bolts.

Where Stars Shine
Brighter

COVID-19 - TIER 4 RESTRICTIONS

NURSERY RE-FIT

WOW!WOW!WOW!

Class Newsletters

School closes at 2:30pm on 
Tuesday 22nd December 2020


